
Top  10  Unlikely  Hollywood
Couples

by Molly Jacob

Ever look back on past relationships and love and wonder,
“What was I thinking?” Don’t worry, celebs do that, too. While
classic Hollywood couples like Brad Pitt and Angelina Jolie
just  seem  meant  to  be,  there  have  been  many  mismatched
celebrity  couples  that  stand  out  in  the  Hollywood  dating
scene.

See  what  10  unlikely  Hollywood
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couples made our list!

1. Joel Madden and Nicole Richie

He’s the tattooed rocker from the band Good Charlotte, she’s
infamously childhood best friends with The Simple Life costar
Paris Hilton. This celebrity couple seems like an unlikely
match, but the pair got hitched in 2010 and have two kids.

2. Sam Taylor-Johnson and Aaron Taylor-Johnson

Avengers: The Age of Ultron star Aaron Taylor-Johnson is only
23 but his wife of three years, Sam Taylor-Johnson, is 46.
This celebrity couple doesn’t care about this huge age gap,
though. He was only 19 when they started dating, but as for
the age gap, he told The Times, “I never noticed it when we
fell in love with each other. And I don’t notice it now…We
just instinctively gel.”

3. Mary-Kate Olsen and Olivier Sarkozy

Besides just the obvious difference in height (Olsen barely
exceeds 5 feet while Sarkozy towers over her at 6’3″), there
is also an 18-year age gap between the celeb love birds. This
secretive Hollywood couple became engaged over a year ago.

Related Link: Mary-Kate Olsen is Engaged to Olivier Sarkozy 

4. Marilyn Manson and Evan Rachel Wood

One look at this couple may make you think, “How on Earth did
those two date?” This mismatched couple dated in 2007, and
they were briefly engaged before splitting up in 2010. Wood,
who is 19 years younger than Manson, told People that she was
attracted to Manson’s use of heavy black eyeliner.

5. Ryan Reynolds and Alanis Morissette

Think Ryan Reynolds and you probably think about a pretty boy
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who gets all the ladies. It’s hard to imagine the Deadpool
star  dating  soulful  and  infamously  angry  singer  Alanis
Morissette, but they were a big couple in 2002 and even got
engaged in 2004. Morissette admitted that her album, Flavors
of Entanglement, was all about their messy break-up.

6. Josh Groban and Kat Dennings

When  the  incredibly  talented  singer,  Josh  Groban,  and
“foulmouthed” Kat Dennings started making public appearances
as a couple, most people were wondering what these two celebs
had  in  common.  Apparently,  they  get  along  well,  even  if
Dennings isn’t a huge fan of musicals. The Hollywood couple
was spotted at the Tonys last week looking madly in love.

7. Chris Martin and Jennifer Lawrence

Martin and Lawrence seemed to be an unlikely pair when the
Hollywood couple got together after Martin’s highly publicized
split from Gwyneth Paltrow The pair had a 13-year age gap, and
they seemed to run in different Hollywood social groups. While
they split last fall after only a few months together, there
are bits of celebrity gossip floating around about the two
getting back together and moving in together.

Related Link: Are Chris Martin and Jennifer Lawrence Back
Together?

8. Tom Cruise and Cher

Before Tom Cruise and Katie Holmes were taking over Hollywood,
apparently the Mission Impossible star and Cher were an item
in the ’80s. Cher has been quoted as saying that Tom is on the
list of her top best 5 lovers.

9. Sarah Silverman and Michael Sheen
What happens when a profane comedienne and a British actor who
studied  at  London’s  Royal  Academy  of  Dramatic  Art  get
together? We’re finding out as more news about Silverman’s and
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Sheen’s  relationship  appears  in  celeb  magazines!  This
celebrity couple has been together for over a year and seems
to be going strong.

10. Julia Roberts and Daniel Moder

Julia Roberts is one of Hollywood’s royalty for sure, so many
expected her to marry another famous movie star or celeb. But
Roberts, after a string of highly publicized break-ups, got
married to cameraman Daniel Moder in 2002. This unlikely duo
is still together after nearly 13 years.

What other weird or unusual Hollywood couples didn’t make our
list? Let us know in the comments section below!

Celebrities Who Dated Out of
Their League
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By April Littleton

Everyone has heard the saying “opposites attract,” but we
still can’t help but wonder how certain celebrities end up
with some of the people they date. Is it their personality? Or
maybe it’s because of their outlandish style. Whatever the
case may be, some of the most average-looking celebrities end
up with the most stunning beauties in America. Here’s a list
of celebrities Cupid thinks date out of their league:

Jermaine Dupri and Janet Jackson: Everyone was stunned when
the producer, rapper and songwriter confirmed to the public
that he was dating Janet Jackson. The duo dated for eight
years until they finally called it quits in 2009.

Related: 5 Celebrity Couples that Waited for Marriage

Jamie Kennedy and Jennifer Love Hewitt: Kennedy dated his
Ghost  Whisperer  co-star  from  March  2009  to  March  2010.
However, the relationship wasn’t smooth sailing when harsh
criticisms about their love affair hit the newsstands. In an
interview for People, Kennedy said dating Jennifer Love Hewitt
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wasn’t easy when no one wanted them together in the first
place.

Marilyn Manson and Dita Von Teese: This isn’t the first time
the musician, actor and painter landed such a hottie. Manson
was engaged to Rose McGowan from February 1998 to January 19,
2001 before he met Dita Von Teese on the set of one of his

music videos. They became a couple on his 32nd birthday. They
married in 2005 only for Von Teese to file for divorce a year
later due to irreconcilable differences.  In an interview with
the  Sunday  Telegraph,  she  said,  “I  get  the  impression  he
thinks  I  was  unsupportive,  but  the  truth  is  I  wasn’t
supportive of his lifestyle, and someone else came alone who
was.”

Macaulay Culkin and Mila Kunis: The world never understood the
relationship  between  these  two  celebrities.  Culkin  began
dating the That ‘70s show actress in May 2002. The couple
stayed together for nearly 9 years –  longer than anyone would
have guessed. On January 3, 2011, Kunis’ publicist confirmed
their breakup. The duo remain friends while Kunis has moved on
to Ashton Kutcher.

Kris Humphries and Kim Kardashian: Even though the Keeping Up
with the Kardashians star is in a happy relationship with
Kanye West and is a new mom to baby North, we can’t forget
about her brief marriage to Kris Humphries. The basketball
player began dating Kardashian in October 2010. They became
engaged in May 2011 and married that same year in August. The
wedding was highly publicized and even had its on two-part TV
special. However, the marriage didn’t end in bliss. Just 72
days later, Kardashian filed for divorce.

Related: Celebrity Couples Who Met on Set 

Russell Brand and Katy Perry: To this day, we still don’t know
what the Teenage Dream singer saw in Russell Brand. The couple
began dating after meeting for the second time at the 2009 MTV

http://cupidspulse.com/celebrity-couples-who-met-set/


VMAs. The pair became engaged in December of that year and
married in a traditional Hindu ceremony in October 2010.  Just
14 months into the marriage, Brand filed for divorce via text
message and never spoke to Perry again.

What other celebrities do you think date out of their league?
Comment below.

Evan  Rachel  Wood  and  Jamie
Bell Tie the Knot

By Nicole Weintraub
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Evan  Rachel  Wood  and  Jamie  Bell  went  and  got  married,
according to People. The bride revealed her excitement through
her  Twitter  account  saying,  “Words  cannot  describe  the
happiness I am feeling.” Bell’s close friend Max Minghelia who
also attended the wedding also shared his feelings regarding
the nuptials via Twitter, “…Got to see my best friend exchange
vows with the love of his life.” The pair had been supposedly
engaged since January of this year and married in a quiet
ceremony with close friends and family members in attendance.
They originally dated back in 2005 when they met on the set of
a Green Day music video. They even got each other’s first
initial  tattooed  on  each  other,  but  split  for  some  time.
During their split Wood dated and became engaged to Marilyn
Manson. Though, since then she has found her way back to her
roots with Bell.

How do you know whether to have a large or small wedding
ceremony? 

Cupid’s Advice:

Weddings come in all shapes, forms and sizes, so how do you
know which one is for you? Here are some tips on how to
determine whether or not to have a large or a small ceremony:

1.  Money:  The  more  guests  you  have,  the  more  money  your
wedding will be. If you and your partner are on a tight
budget, you might want to keep the guest list down to a
manageable amount. Not all weddings need to have over two
hundred guests.

2. The Venue: If you have fallen in love with a smaller venue,
it may be best to cross off that third cousin twice removed.
Perhaps you are having your wedding at someone’s house and you
only have a limited number of space. 

3. Your Choice: At the end of the day, whomever you invite it
completely up to you and your partner. You do not have to
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invite every one you have ever spoken to. The smaller the
ceremony, the more intimate. The larger the ceremony, the
bigger the party.

Would you have a small or a large reception? Share your ideas
with us!

Rep Denies Rumor that Marilyn
Manson Is Engaged

News  recently  leaked  that  Marilyn  Manson  is  engaged  to
aspiring actress Seraphim Ward, and no one was more surprised
to  find  out  than  the  rocker  himself.   According  to
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UsMagazine.com, Ward’s rep told E! News that the two were
planning to tie the knot, but Manson’s rep denies all claims
and says that Manson has never met Ward.  If this was Ward’s
attempt at a publicity stunt, it’s worked, but she seems to be
carrying on with the story.  Ward tweeted a photo of her
engagement ring, which her rep claimed was a family heirloom
that  holds  special  meaning  for  both  parties.   She  even
continued to tweet about her excitement after Manson denied
knowing her at all.

What are some warning signs that you should not marry your
partner?

Cupid’s Advice: 

Of course you shouldn’t marry someone if you don’t know them
or they’re apparently insane!  Even though Manson’s case is
extremely unlikely, Cupid has some real signs that you and
your partner aren’t ready to walk down the aisle:

1. Time: This can go both ways.  If you’ve only been together
a short amount of time, make sure you’re not jumping into
anything you’re not ready for, because there’s a lot to learn
about someone you’re going to spend the rest of your life
with.  If you’ve been dating or engaged to someone for too
long, there might be a reason you haven’t taken that step
forward or you’re avoiding the commitment.

2. Gut feeling: When you know, you know.  If you have a
feeling that something’s not right or you feel hesitant in any
way, it’s important that you trust your instincts.

3. Peer pressure: Sometimes the people around you feel like
they know what’s best for you, and although that may be true
some of the time, it’s not true all of the time.  There’s a
lot that goes on in a relationship behind closed doors, so
there’s an aspect that outsiders rarely see.  Don’t let people
push you into a marriage you don’t want.
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How did you know you weren’t meant to marry your partner?
Share your comments below!

Did Marilyn Manson Help Raise
Evan Rachel Wood?

Although odd couple Marilyn Manson and Evan Rachel Wood have
officially  called  it  quits,  their  bond  remains  strong,
according to Us Weekly.  The 23-year-old actress told Nylon
Magazine that she still feels close to ex Marilyn Manson, 41,
because he, “had a hand in raising me.”   The two have had an
on-again  off-again  relationship  since  meeting  in  2006,
including an engagement that lasted for seven months in 2009.
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 Despite their recent split, Wood says she’ll always have
affection for Manson.  “I’m always gonna love that guy.  He’s
a genius, he’s an amazing artist, we’re still friends.  Some
things just aren’t meant to be.”

What  are  the  benefits  of  dating  someone  much  older  than
yourself?

Cupid’s Advice:

While Marilyn Manson and Evan Rachel Wood’s father-daughter
relationship is a little out of the ordinary, there still are
benefits to dating someone much older.  Cupid has some ideas
about why you should try going out with someone in a different
age bracket:

1. Learn something: If the person you’re dating is much older,
they probably have a lot of life and love experiences that you
haven’t.  Take the opportunity to learn everything you can
from your older and wiser partner.

2. Show me the money: Not to be materialistic, but if you’re
with someone who is considerably older than you, chances are
they have had the time to accumulate a bit of cash.  Enjoy the
fruits of your mate’s labor, and let them treat you!

3. Better with age: Maturity comes with age, so dating someone
older inevitably means less video games and fart jokes.  And
that’s a good thing.



Marilyn Manson & Evan Rachel
Wood Are Off Again!

After numerous hookups and breakups, Marilyn Manson and Evan
Rachel Wood have ended their relationship again.  This time,
the couple split up nearly eight months after Manson popped
the  question.   People  reported  that  the  newly  single
rocker hit the streets of Los Angeles last Saturday night to
eat  dinner  with  friends.  E!  News  also  reported  an
“unidentified brunnette” who Manson apparently referred to as
“his new girlfriend.”Would you give your ex another chance?

Cupid’s Advice:

On-again, off-again relationships can put you on edge.  You
never know when it’s over, and you may assume the two of
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you will just get back together later.  How do you know when
it’s time to move on for good, or to give it another chance? 
Cupid’s got some tips:

1. Over is over: You don’t necessarily have to do anything. 
If your ex is crawling back to you claiming they’ve changed,
don’t take them back because you feel bad.  If it’s really
over, then accept it.

2. No pressure: If you need to think it over, don’t let
them manipulate your decision.  If you need time or space,
your ex will respect your decision, and back off until you’ve
come to a conclusion.

3. Trust: If trust between you and your partner has been
broken then you need to really think about whether or not that
trust can be rebuilt.  Think about how angry or upset you were
when it ended versus how happy you can see yourself with your
current ex in the future.  Which thought is stronger?


